
Impacted By COVID-19?

Struggling With Addiction? 

You Are Not Alone.

Through an emergency grant offered by the Substance Abuse 
and Mental Health Services Administration (SAMHSA), the 
Division of Behavioral Health is now offering free Substance 
Use Disorder treatment and recovery support services for 
qualifying Idahoans impacted by COVID-19.

Who is Eligible?
•	 Uninsured Idahoans impacted in 

any way by COVID-19.

•	 People who meet the income 
guidelines (earn less than 200% of 
the Federal Poverty Limit).

Questions?
Help is just a phone call away.

Services
•	 Outpatient treatment services

•	 Inpatient treatment services

•	 Drug testing

•	 Safe and sober housing

•	 Case management

•	 Transportation

•	 Other

Call BPA Health at 1-800-922-3406 to screen for eligibility


